
Dear legislators,

This bill is discriminatory and should be rejected. The school is able to make decisions on how
to best accommodate and interact with any student. This is just one of the many bills proposed
to attack transgender youth. We should not be focusing on making people's lives harder, but
better. As a transgender person born in North Dakota, I must say I don’t feel very at home in my
home state. What happened to North Dakota Nice?

Thank you,
Oliver G Jensen
Fargo, ND


